2 Washington Street

William Buckley <billbuckley@baycolonygroup.com>

Tue 6/28/2022 8:56 AM

To:Jane Pierce <JPierce@foxboroughma.gov>;

CcDiana Gray <DGray@foxboroughma.gov>; Spillane & Spillane <closings@spillaneandspillane.com>;

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender

Dear Ms. Pierce:

On behalf of my clients, please accept this email as a request for the Commission to continue the public hearing for 2
Washington Street to August 8.

We have not finished our review with the Planning Board and do not want to close the public hearing until that is
complete.

Thank you.

William R. Buckley, Jr., P.E.
Bay Colony Group, Inc.

4 School Street

Foxborough, MA 02035
508.543.3939 phone
508.543.8866 fax

NOTICE: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this message and
any attachments is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by reply email and immediately and
permanently delete this message and any attachments. Email transmission may not be secure and could contain errors. We accept no
liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. Thank you.



